
	

Purbeck View’s Summer Fayre

On Friday 23rd July, Purbeck View held a Summer Fayre.  A wheel of 
fortune, photo booth and sensory area being only a small example of some 

of the fun-packed stalls and activities that were on offer. 
One of the most popular activities was the slip and slide, enjoyed by all 

students and staff; highly appreciated on a hot July’s day!  
The Summer Fayre is a wonderful example of the creativity and 

inventiveness of our students and staff, working hard to create such an 
exciting day for everyone involved.


